
Rockwood City and Service Employees Enjoy 
Lunch in the Park

Rockwood 2000 hosted a lunch Friday June 11 for the city and 
service employees of Rockwood in appreciation for their hard 
work throughout the year.  This group includes employees from 
Rockwood Electric, local police and fire departments, 
representatives of city council and the city garage.  This event was 
initiated years ago by Rockwood 2000 and continues to be held 
yearly.  Many other city and state officials also attended the lunch.

Rockwood 2000 pursues the vision of a renaissance in the city of 
Rockwood through implementation of historic preservation, 
projects that beautify the city, and activities that celebrate 
community pride.


